
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: April 27, 2021 

RE: Plan for Placement of Portable Restrooms on the Port for the 2021 
Visitor Season 

At its meeting of April 15, 2021, the City Council directed staff to pursue the use 
of portable restrooms on the Port of Ketchikan for the 2021 visitor season in lieu of 
opening the Berth III restrooms. Attached for City Council review is a memorandum from 
Acting Port & Harbors Director Mark Hilson summarizing how Port & Harbors 
Department staff intend to follow through on direction provided by the City Council 
beginning May 7, 2021. The City Council should note that the placement of the portable 
restrooms at the corner of the Berth III pavilion is different from the Berth I/Berth II area 
as was previously suggested by Mayor Sivertsen. The placement of the portable 
restrooms at Berth III was based on increased security and the ability to physically 
secure them to the Port. 

Unless the City Council directs otherwise, my office intends to authorize the 
Acting Port & Harbors Director to proceed as outlined in his memorandum of April 23, 
2021. 
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